
APPLEWOOD !
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Foodbank & Chobani  Yogurt
Thank You To Applewood Residents

Friday March 26,  2022



APPLEWOOD !
Thanks

Applewood held a very successful food drive for Foodbank in
November last year and donated 2 huge carloads of great

quality product to help Victorians fight food insecurity in the
COVID-19 lockdown.



Foodbank and Chobani sent Foodbank Ambassador Chrissie

Swan in their purple van to say thank you to Applewood and the
individuals involved in the food drive by delivering a van load of

the brand-new yogurt on launch day.



A great day was had by all of our residents and we thank
Chrissie Swan, Foodbank and Chobani for this amazing

morning!
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Thank you to all Applewood residents who generously gave to
our Foodbank Drive in November last year.


